
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN. 
I am approaching retirement age... when I do retire I will not be able to afford to 
run a car. I live 10 minutes drive from the nearest vet. I am greatly concerned 
about how I will manage to get my two small, well behaved dogs to the vet when 
that time comes. I would relieve me of a great deal of anxiety to know that I could 
simply take them on the bus when I had need of it. Please please allow this to 
happen. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Julie Bauers  
 


